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Dearest Pastor Jentezen,

I just want to wish you a happy "Rosh Hashana” and may the Lord bless you with good health and prosperity
for everything you are doing for us.

I dont have enough words to tell you how much your help to us in these terrible times when we are all

in an uncertain phase, not knowing what tomorrow will bring to us, in those days, you became our shining star
our hope that we are not alone in this, and we have a dear friend who 1s at our side.

As the saying goes: “A friend in need is a friend indeed.”

We are so grateful to you and cannot thank you enough. You should have seen the thousands of people calling

our office incesantly, looking for food for their families. It was a sight I have not seen for years. Due to the Corona
epidemic there are so many more people who became unable to provide for themselves

Tks to your kindness and generous heart it was possible .

Thank you so much again and hoping for better times

Shimon Sabag
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